John Boyd

I am writing to you a brief request to NOT EXTEND any further the presence of Cooke
Aquaculture in the Salish Sea. Their record of poor maintenance and placing blame for the
collapse of their pens on a solar eclipse of all things shows a continued disregard for the Salish
Sea. The escapement of over 300,000 non-native salmon is further evidence of their poor record.
In a time when we need to keep non-native fish that are full of growth hormone and antibiotics out
of our waters, we need to focus on native, wild salmon and other fish species.

I thank you for your time.



